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Webber, Jeanette

From: Wheeler, Chantell
Sent: Friday, November 8, 2024 12:50 PM
To: Webber, Jeanette
Cc: Eaton, Elizabeth
Subject: FW: Proposed change to the requirement for physical therapists to refer patients to 

other healthcare providers if there’s no improvement after 25 days of treatment,

The comment below can be submitted to the Governing Board of Physical Therapists.  
 
Thanks.  
 
Chantell B. Wheeler 
Rules Administrator 
Administrative Rules Unit  
 
chantell.b.wheeler@oplc.nh.gov 
603.271.8311 
 

 
 
State of New Hampshire 
Office of Professional Licensure and Certification 
7 Eagle Square • Concord, NH 03301 
www.oplc.nh.gov 
 
STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY: The information contained in this electronic message and any attachment to this message may contain confidential or privileged 
information and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient and have received this communication in error, please contact the 
sender and destroy all copies of this electronic message and any attachments.* 

 
 

From: Ernest Roy <eroy@pbhha.org>  
Sent: Friday, November 8, 2024 12:42 PM 
To: OPLC: Rules <oplc-rules@oplc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Proposed change to the requirement for physical therapists to refer patients to other healthcare providers if 
there’s no improvement after 25 days of treatment, 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Hello, 
 
    I am writing in support of the proposed rule change to Phy 410.02 which would remove  the requirement for 
physical therapists to refer patients to other healthcare providers if there’s no improvement after 25 days of 
treatment.   Consistency in administrative rules is vital to any profession, therefore, I wholly endorse this change. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Ernest 
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Ernest Roy PT, DPT, COS-C 
Quality Director 
Cell: 603-393-5802 
Office: 603-536-2232 ext 307 
Email: eroy@pbhha.org 
 
 

 
 


